
Capturing History – an Easter Holiday that will be remembered for ever 

Try to do one of these activities every day over the Easter holidays. 

Remember to keep a record of all these things. You are making history 

Make a rainbow of 
hope message and 
put in in your window 

Make a thank you 
card or write a letter 
to someone who is 
helping others e.g. 
someone in the NHS 

Write a diary entry for 
today. 
Say what you have 
done and what you 
have thought about 

Find out what is 
happening in 10 
different countries in 
the world with 
Coronavirus. 
Collect the statistics.  
See how things have 
changed 
 
 

Interview some 
members of your 
family 
Ask them about their 
feelings, worries and 
their moments of 
happiness during the 
virus. 

Find out about 
someone in the news 
linked to Coronavirus. 
Maybe someone who 
has helped others.  

Make up a cartoon 
strip. 
Invent a super hero 
who can defeat 
Coronavirus.  
What magic powers 
would you give your 
hero? 

 

Make a feelings and 
thoughts feather. 
 
 

Write a letter or make 
a card for someone 
who you are missing. 
Send it to them 
virtually or through 
the post.  
Try to make them 
smile. 

Make a poster or 
instruction guide 
about social 
distancing. 
What are people 
allowed to do? 
What should people 
remember to do to 
keep safe? 

Use objects around the 
house or garden to 
make a piece of art and 
a message of hope in 
the style of Andy 
Goldsworthy. 
You could use natural 
things or objects round 
the house.  
Ask your parents to 
photograph it. 

 

Design a board game 
around Covid19 and 
what is happening. 
Make sure you include 
some good things as 
well as some of the 
bad events. 
 

 

Make a timeline of 
events in the story of 
Covid19. 
You could choose to 
think about England, 
Europe all the world.  
 

Draw a type of family 
tree to show all the 
different groups of 
your family and where 
they are living now. 
 

Write a diary entry for 
someone else. 
It could be someone in 
your family or it could 
be someone in the 
news or it might be a 
key worker. 
Try and imagine how 
they feel. 

Watch a news 
bulletin. 
Write a newspaper 
article for the next 
day’s newspaper. 
Remember a headline. 



Scientists are working 
really hard to find a 
cure for Coronavirus. 
Find out about a 
scientist that has 
invented a cure for 
another disease. 

Imagine it is the year 
2080 and you are 
being interviewed 
about 2020 by your 
great grandchildren. 
Write what you would 
tell them.  

Imagine there is a 
special potion that can 
defeat Covid19 buried 
somewhere in the 
world. 
Make a treasure map 
with instructions about 
where to find it  
 

Design a graffiti wall 
with a message to 
everyone. 
 

 
Look around you. 
Spring is everywhere. 
What signs of spring 
can you see from your 
window? 
 
 

Write an acrostic 
poem. 
Use the letters  
C 
O 
R 
O 
N 
A 
V 
I 
R 
U 
S 

. Make a poster about 
defeating the virus 
 

 
 

 

Pretend you are a 
newsreporter. 
Write a report in 200 
words about what is 
happening in the UK 
today. 

Do something special 
with your family. 
It might be a nice 
meal, a game, a story, 
a funny time. 
Write about it and say 
why it is special.  
 
 
 

Remember the story 
of George’s 
Marvellous Medicine. 
George  
George sets to 
work on the 
medicine at once, 
adding everything 
from jujube fruit 
juice to spices, 
shoe polish, engine 
oil, and 

toothpaste… It has 
some surprising 
effects.  
Invent your own 
recipe to defeat the 
Coronavirus.  
 

 

Exercise is important 
because it is important 
to keep fit when we 
can’t go out. 
 
Make up an exercise 
routine or dance. 
 
Can you write it down 
so someone else can 
do it. 

Use your imagination 
and invent a Corona 
monster. 
You could draw it, 
model it and describe 
it.  
Maybe you could 
make a wanted poster 
for it. 

 

 

 

 


